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TIER 1 PERMIT PUBLIC NOTIFICATION

ADESA/Impact Facility, 580 Myricks Street

Taunton, MA   RTN#4-18119

On behalf of Automotive Recovery Services d/b/a ADESA/Impact (the applicant), this notice was prepared to inform the public that the ADESA/Impact site at 580 Myricks Street in Taunton,  Massachusetts, 02718, (tel. 508-823-7440) has been designated as a Tier 1C Permit category site in accordance with 310 CMR 40.0500 and based upon a numerical ranking system score derived in accordance with 310 CMR 40.1500.  The applicant intends to file a Tier 1 Permit Application for the site on December 3, 2004.  Interested persons may review the Tier 1 Permit Application and supporting documentation at the following location:

MA Department of Environmental Protection

Southeast Regional Office

20 Riverside Drive

Lakeville, Massachusetts  02347 

508-946-2700

Written comments related to the Permit Application can be sent to the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection (c/o Julia Sechen), with a copy sent to the applicant (c/o James Chambers), within 21 days of the publication of this legal notice.  Written comments must reference the “Tier 1 Permit Application for RTN #4-18119 – ADESA/Impact Facility.”  Questions regarding this notice can be directed to Michael C. Penney, P.E., L.S.P., GeoInsight, Inc., Manchester, NH, 603-314-0820.
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